NORTH DORSET
DISTRICT COUNCIL

16 SEP 7015

CUSTOMER SERVICES

26th August 2015

Mr P James
Interim Planning Policy Manager
North Dorset District Council

Dear Sir

| object most strongly to the original proposal to build on the agricultural and find the further
proposal heinous.

The idea to build beyond the ring road ignores the welfare of those people who will be housed there
and suggests that the planners of North Dorset District Council are failing in their duty. There is land
available within the ring road which would benefit the people to be housed and the unique Georgian
town of Blandford.

| understood that ring roads were there to protect townsfolk from traffic, but perhaps this applies to
all areas except Blandford Forum who appear to be open to suggestion and possibly even
corruption. | would imagine that somebody is going to benefit financially if this preposterous idea
goes ahead. It will be a sad day for the people of the town and the trust they might have had in their
counsellors.

ithfully

M W Lane





